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Dear parents,

Greetings from Indian School Sur!

As the academic year 2023-24 draws to a close and students eagerly anticipate their final
exams, we wanted to take a moment to reflect on some key points and express our
heartfelt gratitude for your continuous support and commitment.

Annual Examination

With the exams just around the corner, we strongly advise students to allocate their
valuable time for thorough preparation to ensure optimal performance. We kindly urge
parents to provide special care and attention to their wards, ensuring that their time is
utilized judiciously. Students are encouraged to reach out to their subject teachers for
clarification of doubts or any additional assistance needed. The final exams timetable
was issued earlier for your reference.

Fee Payment

As we near the conclusion of the academic year, we kindly request parents to settle any
outstanding fees and dues for their wards on or before 28-02-2024. Additionally, please
ensure that the No Due Certificate is obtained before your ward appears for the final
examination.

New Academic Year 2024-25

We are pleased to announce that the new academic year, 2024-25, will commence on
Monday, April 1, 2024. The school has initiated the admission registration process for the
upcoming academic year. Interested parents seeking new admissions for their children
are encouraged to submit their applications through the link provided on the school
website.

Details of the Summer and Winter holidays for the academic year 2024-25 are as follows:

Summer Holidays (AY 2024-25) Winter holidays (AY 2024-25)
From To Reopens on From To Reopens on
Tuesday Tuesday | Wednesday Sunday Saturday Sunday
11-06-2024 | 30-07-2024 | 31-07-2024 | 22-12-2024 | 04-01-2025 05-01-2025
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